
 
 
 
 

Announcements 02/13/MDS-AN011 

 

 

SUBJECT: Launching the new version of Medical Device Marketing 

Authorization (MDMA) system.  
 

ADDRESSES:  For both local manufacturer and Authorized 

representative of overseas manufacturers  

 

The medical device marketing authorization MDMA system has been upgraded to include the 

following:-  

 

- Renewal for expired marketing authorization. 

- Update medical device marketing authorization (MDMA) application during validity 

of  marketing authorization. 

- New message system for communication embedded in the new version of MDMA 

system. 

- Improve and rearrange some sections to be more familiar and easy for using. 

 

The medical device marketing authorization (MDMA) system may be accessed through the 

following link: http://mdma.sfda.gov.sa 

 
 
 

http://mdma.sfda.gov.sa/

